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2009 – 2010 Chapter History 
 

President:  Dan Harmeyer   Golf Outing:  Morgan Royce 

President-Elect: JR Sunderman   History:    Gary Grange 

Secretary:  Charlie Scoggin   Membership:  Allen Anaya 

Treasurer:  Patrick Watkins   Newsletter:   Mike Ferguson 

Board Member #1: Mike Ferguson   Student Activities:  Erin Coffman 

Board Member #2: Morgan Royce   Resource Promotion:  Rich Reif 

Past President:  Dan Beckley 
      

Chapter Programs: 
 Month Speaker   Topic 

September Luis Reyes   NM Green Grid Initiative 

 October Jack Geortner  Underfloor Air Distribution 

 November Todd Rindlisbaker  Design Engineers with Commissioning Agents 

   

 January Collin Fox   Commercial Kitchen Ventilation  

 February Jason Carter   LEED Update 

 March David Gales   Comfort by Design 

 April  Michael Brandemeuhl ASHRAE Society 

May  Allen Anaya   High Performance HVAC Design 

  

The ASHRAE board would like to thank everyone for their participation in our annual golf 

tournament which was held in August at Sandia Golf Club. It was a great success and we 

could not have asked for a better day. We would like to thank the following hole sponsors for 

their generous donations: 

 

At the May meeting, ASHRAE showed it's support for education with awards to local Science 

Fair participants and scholarships to post high school and middle school students. They 

prepared excellent projects related to HVAC and heat transfer.  


